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           30 April 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are already busy with this term’s Quest- ‘Time Flies By’.  Please refer to the Quest overview sheet for information about our 
learning which includes the ‘Tudors’ in history and  ‘Light and Sound’ in science. The children are all working hard and have  
settled back well into learning in school.  
As you may be aware, Mrs Jessep is now working in the school office and we are lucky that Mrs Bray has joined the Class 3 team, 
working each afternoon, whilst Mrs Farrow works in the mornings. Our routines are very similar to the autumn term – please 
take note of the information below. 
Homework: 
Spellings  
These will be sent out via Parentmail each Monday and will be tested on the following Monday. Your child’s score is written at 
the back of their reading record each week. 
Maths 
MyMaths will be set every Monday and should be completed by 9am the following Monday. The children will also continue with 
learning their times tables each week. Class 3 children are expected to know their 2,3,4,5, 8 and 10 times tables by the end of 
the school year. We carry out weekly times tables tests each Friday. 
Reading  
Your child should read to an adult at least 4 times a week. Please sign their reading record book on the appropriate date once 
they have read to you.  Also, it is important that your child can show they understand what they have read. There are questions 
in their reading records that you can ask before, during and after their reading. 
PE  
PE takes place on Wednesday afternoons and is taught by Miss Storey, our Premier Sports coach. The children now need to have 
their full PE kit in school each week. 
Forest School  
Our next Forest School session is on Wednesday June 16th.  As always, your child will need to come into school in old clothing 
and footwear suitable for outdoors and the weather for that day.  As they have PE in the afternoon, there is no need for them to 
bring in school uniform as well, as that would mean three changes of clothes. 
Water bottles  
Please make sure your child has a name water bottle in school as we are discouraging the use of cups in the classroom. Also, 
Class 3 are usually hungry by mid- morning (!) so therefore they may need to bring a fruit or vegetable snack in. 
Messages 
If your child is being collected by somebody different, or you have an urgent, important message please email this information 
through to the school office – office@milvertonprimary.co.uk   
 
I hope this is useful to you - if you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. Thank you for your continued support 
with the children’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Isabel Calnon 
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